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This Month: 

This month our children will be learning all about 

people who help us and different occupations in our 

community. We are also learning about different 

sports to celebrate all of the various sporting events 

happening over the summer.   

 

Summer Weather 

What a glorious last week of June we’ve had, let’s hope 

that the nice weather continues! Sun cream will always 

be applied throughout the day at nursery, however, if 

possible, could we please ask that you apply sun cream 

on your child in the morning so they are able to enjoy 

outdoor play as soon as they arrive.   

 

Change of clothes 

Please can you make sure your child has spare clothes 

at nursery, during the warm days the children will be 

doing lots of water play to help keep cool and will more 

than likely need a change of clothes or two during the 

day. 

 

Facebook 
Vic is our Facebook queen, she puts some lovely posts 
on of the activities we do at nursery, please take a look 
and like and comments on the posts would be greatly 
appreciated. For those of you that don’t yet follow our 
page if you search Educare for Early Years and like the 
Bury page you will be able to see all of the wonderful 
things we get up to each week. 
  
                                                                                                         

                               

Parking 

Could we please politely ask that you don’t park in the 

3 Cosalea parking spaces opposite nursery, our parking 

spaces are the 3 directly outside nursery and the car 

park. 

 

15/30 Hours Free Childcare: 

For those children eligible for the 15/30 funded hours 

in September, If you haven’t already got your code it is 

now time to apply. Please follow the link to the 

childcare choices website below, where you will find a 

section to apply.  

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk  

 

Goodbye and Good Luck: 

This month we will start to say goodbye to some of our 

Pre-School children. It has been a pleasure to watch 

each of them grow into the independent little girls and 

boys they have become. We wish you all the best of 

luck! 

 

 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or queries about any of the 

items on this month’s newsletter, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Becky Barker 
Becky Barker, Bury Manager 

 

A warm welcome to all our new children and their families! We hope you enjoy 

your time with us. 

 

 
 

http://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/

